
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Hallettsville Economic Development Corporation will hold a public hearing on 
Thursday, December 1, 2022, at 7:20 A.M. to receive comments on the consideration of a 
grant in an amount exceeding ten thousand dollars ($10,000) for Hallettsville Abstract & 
Title located at 411 North Texana. 
 
 
 
 
 
______________________________________ 
Chelsea Steffek 
EDC Administrator 
 
 
 
Posted on this 25th day of November, 2022 at 5:00 P.M. 

 
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION    

NOTICE OF MEETING 


